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ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE!   THAT'S IT!!!!!  I am completely opposed to Ranked 

Choice Voting.  Ranked choice voting deteriorates the foundation of our democratic 

republic.  If a candidate does not receive the required votes to be declared a winner, 

then the laws which are currently in place to hold a run-off election should be 

followed.  Ranked choice benefits the front-running candidate, whereas a run-off may 

prove a different candidate, one with the majority of the popular vote, will be the 

eventual winner. 

Please do not approve Ranked choice voting. 

     Paul Emge 


